
London Underground 

Infrastructure Protection 

3rd Floor 

Albany House 

55 Broadway 

London SW1H 0BD 

www.tfl.gov.uk/tube  

Dear Gideon, 

Land adjacent to 5-17 Haverstock Hill London NW3 2BP 

Thank you for your communication of 11th May 2017. 

I can confirm that London Underground Infrastructure Protection has no comment to 
make on the planning application for installation on digital advertisement screen . 

If I can be of further assistance, please contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

Shahina Inayathusein 
Information Manager 

Email: locationenquiries@tube.tfl.gov.uk 
Direct line:  020 3054 1365 

Your ref: 2017/1257/A 
Our ref: 20403-SI-18-110517 

Gideon Whittingham 
Development Management 
planning@camden.gov.uk 

11 May 2017 


